SIGMA NU-ZETA LAMBDA ALUMNI **NEWSLETTER**



Inside this issue:

Homecoming!

Alumni News

Alumni Organization 3 **Contact Information**

Find us on



2

June, 2016

Issue 9

Homecoming Alumni BBQ 2016 Date Set



Above: Homecoming Group Picture 2014

The University of Tulsa has announced that Homecoming 2016 will be the weekend of October 21—23rd. The football game will fall on Saturday October the 22nd against the Tulane Green Wave. The weekend's events also coincide with Tulsa Oktoberfest.

The Zeta Lambda Alumni Association will be hosting our Tailgate/BBQ/Party on Gameday Saturday.

Please, take the time to put these dates in your calendar and try to join us for a fun

filled weekend in Tulsa cheering on your alma mater. If you haven't been to campus in a while you will be amazed at the amount of change that has occurred. The kids these days are downright spoiled!

Lastly, we would like to have a large turnout as there will be some major updates and news regarding the quest to return the Zeta Lambda Active Chapter to campus.

DATES:

Tulsa Homecoming: October 21—23, 2016.

Tulsa Oktoberfest: October 21–23, 2016.

Zeta Lambda Alumni Tailgate and TU football game: October 22 (Saturday). Time TBA: four hours before kickoff.

To help with accurate head count for food, please RSVP to Brother Jeremy Edwards (jeremy-edwards@utulsa.edu).

#ReignCane—TU website with homecoming details, including this year's preferred hotels.





Zeta Lambda Alumni News

Brother John Richer (Z Λ 497) has been promoted to full partner at Hall Estill Attorneys at Law.

Brother Layn Phillips (Z Λ 300), a retired federal judge, led two months of mediation between the NFL and its players in an effort to avoid a lengthy and costly series of trials. Details of the story can be read <u>HERE</u>.

Brother Jamie Madigan (ZA 507) finished his first book and it was published in October of 2015. It is titled Getting Gamers: The Psychology of Video Games and Their Impact on the People Who Play Them. You can read more and purchase it HERE.

In March of 2015 Brother Jim Schad (Z Λ 546) and his lovely wife Holly were married on Okaloosa Island, Florida.



Brother Chris Sloan (Z Λ 547) is now a Deputy Commander for Administration in the United States Army.

On February 26th, 2016 Brother Matthew Ryan Bishop ($Z\Lambda$ 520) married Wendy Howerton. She and Matthew are both lawyers in Fayetteville, Arkansas.

[Edit] Matthew and Wendy are expecting their first child, a boy, in August of this year.

Since the last newsletter came out ages ago, Brother Chris Leftwich ($Z\Lambda$ 563) had twin baby girls. Emma and Ella are now 1 and a half year old. Chris has also recently been named Chief Operating Officer of Copperhead Environmental Consulting.



Brother David Thomas Herr (Z Λ 524) and his lovely wife Cathy are expecting their third child. Baby Boy Herr is due in August of 2016.

On April 15th, 2016 Brother Antwane Owens (ZA 544) married Katrina Rock in Cancun, Mexico. The beautiful wedding was held on the rooftop of the Beach Palace resort in front of friends and family—Including this editor.



If you have any brother news on anything & everything, please send it to alumni@tulsasigmanu.com



Alumni Giving

Donations can be made to the Zeta Lambda Alumni Association by mail:

Zeta Lambda Alumni Association 545 Parkhurst Drive Dallas, TX 75218

Or by PayPal to: alumni@tulsasigmanu.com

Your donations are used by the Alumni Association to host the yearly tailgate, the website www.tulsasigmanu.com, correspondence to alumni and for any future expenditures.

